
 

Announcements from 7th June to 14th July 2024 
 

Sunday 7th July 

Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class – Green 

 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
Perpetual adoration of SSPX Adoration after Mass 

(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 8th July 

St Elizabeth, Queen of Portugal, Widow 

3rd Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Rosary: 6pm 

Tuesday 9th July 

Ferial Day 

4th Class – Green 

 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6pm  

Wednesday 10th July 

The 7 Holy Brothers Martyrs & SS Rufina 

and Secunda, Virgins and Martyrs 

3rd Class – Red 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Rosary: 6pm 

Thursday 11th July  

Ferial Day 

4th Class – Green 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Rosary: 6pm 

Friday 12th July 

St John Gualbert, Abbot 

3rd Class – White 

 

Adoration: 3pm / Rosary: 5pm 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 13th July 

Our Lady on Saturdays 

4th Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 11am  

Sunday 14th July 

Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class – Green 

 

Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
 (Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements:  

  Every day, in an SSPX chapel somewhere in the world, the Blessed Sacrament is 

exposed & adored for some hours. This practice has been on-going since 1989. 

Today it will be our turn in Holy Cross to do organize this event, from after mass 

until Vespers. You can plan to come and adore Our Lord on this day. 

 

 Today, first Sunday of the month. We have our usual activities (men club, youths, 

lady club, young pro…). 

 

 Also from today Sunday 10 am until Saturday 13 of July also, Father James will be 

alone. It is why on this Sunday confessions will be during the 8 and 9am mass only. 

No confessions during and after the High mass. You can plan to come during the 

week, and especially during the activities of the First Friday and Saturday if you 

wish to confess. Thank you for your comprehension. So only one mass every day. 

 

 Our seminarians Elvis, Kageni and Augustin are coming back this week for their 

holidays. 

 

 We plan to offer a retreat in the month of August: 19th to 24th, in a proper retreat 

house ( St. Bhakita retreat center near Bomas of Kenya). Those who want to follow 

this retreat can start to register as soon as possible - we will post a Google form. 

Each  retreatant will have his/her own room. Three meals a day will provided. The 

cost of this retreat will be 18,000ksh per head. Please those interested 

make a reservation. 

 

 The Young Professionals Group is visiting Ukweli Home of Hope, a charity for 

street boys, on July 27th. They're raising money for donations and are asking for 

parishioners' help. You can help by contributing cash to Till Number 8375016, 

buying merchandise at the church desk on Sundays or donating items like 

bedsheets, clothing, shoes and crocs (for boys aged 11-18) at the bookshop. Any 

contribution will make a difference! 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp or telegram group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 


